
Address: 24 Te Teko Road, Te Teko, 3192

Ph: 07 322 8442

Email: office@teteko.school.nz

Website: www.teteko.school.nz

Facebook page: Te Kura o Te Teko

Notices

Be	part	of	our	kōrero	and	keep	up	to
date	with	all	our	latest	pānui.

School apps to download

Please refrain from parking
outside the front entrance of our
kura. This area is for Staff
members, Kura vans and buses to
pick or drop students off. In the
event of an emergency we must
have the front gate cleared at all
times. 
You are most welcome to park
anywhere else along side our
kura.

Whakapānga Contact info

KOTAHITANGA - COLLABORATIVE TE MANAAKITANGA - HOSPITABLE TE TAUAKITANGA - RESILIENT

PĀNUI KURA,WIKI 11, WĀHANGA 1

MARAMATAKA: HUNA

TUREI, 11 APEREIRA

TERM 1 - 28 HAN TO 11 APE

Parking

This will be held at Awakeri School
on Thursday, 10 April pohiri will be
at 9.30am and first game starts at
9.45am. All year  3-8 students will
be attending this event. They need
to be wearing school uniform and
bring their own kai and drink.
There is a shop at the event but
school lunches from the canteen
will also be delivered too. 

Rangitaiki Touch

We are now in the final week of Term 1 and
what a busy first term for all it has been. Kura
will be finishing at 12pm on Friday, 11 April.
Have a safe and enjoyable 2 week Easter break
ready to return back to kura on Monday, 28
April. A reminder to our parents/community
that the start time for tamariki (unless
discussed with their kaiako) is 8.15am. We've
had an influx of tamariki arriving at 8am with
no prior discussion. Kaiako are preparing their
classrooms for the days learning and are on
duty from 8.15 until karakia. Please remember
for future drop off or you may be contacted if
this continues.

Technicraft Fees

All year 7 and 8 students are required to pay
an $80.00 fee to be able attend Tech at
Rangitaiki College. If you have not made
payment yet for your child/ren to attend
please do this as soon as possible. You can pay
in cash or eftpos at the office or online and if
you need help with this, give Mahora a call.
Thank you to those that have already paid.

Ngā	Uara	Kura


